Dear club captain/official, 

Bye Law 3.7.1 requires both captains to send in match results within 14 days. 

The preferred procedure is for each captain to do this separately.  This increases the chances of mistakes being identified.  Examples are showing the wrong player (easy to do with drop down boxes), score or board colours. 

Alternatively if a captain finds that the opposing captain has already sent in the result he may confirm the result to the Inter Club Tournaments Director instead.  He should exercise great care to check the result thoroughly to minimise the risk of mistakes.  

I must emphasise that results should be sent in promptly and one captain should not simply sit back and wait for the other to send in the result.  

Peter Lawrence

Administrative Director

